
UPDATES FOR 2024:
New Roof
A new metal roof has been installed on the Township Hall. Everything
went as expected and we are pleased with the results.  
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TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETINGS
ARE HELD THE SECOND
TUESDAY OF EVERY MONTH
AT 6:00 PM AT THE TOWNSHIP
COMMUNITY BUILDING  

BOARD MEMBERS:

SUPERVISOR
KATHERINE YOUNG 
906-450-1878 
gardentownship@gmail .com

CLERK  
BRENDA LESTER 
906-644-7602
gardentownshipclerk@yahoo.
com

TREASURER 
JENNA SILKWORTH
906-644-7602 
gardentownshiptreasurer@ya
hoo.com

TRUSTEES 
CRAIG POTVIN 
906-450-5622 

SUE ROCHEFORT 
906-644-7602

ASSESSOR
COLLEEN & JOE MAKI
OFFICE PHONE: 906-241-9618
eagle1701@charter.net

ZONING ADMINISTRATOR
JOE MAKI 
906-241-9618  
eagle1701@charter.net 

TRANSFER STATION  
906-644-7139 
HOURS: 9AM TO 5PM 
MON. WED. SAT.  
CLOSED HOLIDAYS 

FIRE CHIEF
KEITH FARLEY 
906-450-7036 

PHONE 906-644-7602

WEBSITE:
GARDENTWP.COM

Catch up on the full 2024 Meeting Minutes at
https://www.gardentwp.com/2024

PLANNING AND ZONING

Master Plan
The Planning Commission has been busy working with Dotty LaJoye
from CUUPAD (Central Upper Peninsula Planning and Development) to
develop the Master Plan for Garden Township. The progress can be
viewed by accessing the link on the Garden Township website.

Zoning Requests
If you have any requests for zoning permits or land divisions, please
submit them to our Zoning Administrator, Joe Maki, at (906) 241-9618.

holidays
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FROM THE TREASURER

As a reminder, the Garden Township Tax Collection Policy states
that property taxes must be received by 5pm the day they are due
and that post marks are not accepted. The mail is often slower than
it has been in the past; if you are mailing your payment, please be
sure to send it with ample time to arrive before they are due. You
can also place your payment in the secure drop box that is built
into the wall just to the right of the main entrance. The Tax
Collection Policy is viewable on the Garden Township website.
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